
COVID-19 UPDATE

Outing & Visitor Guidelines
The past few months have been a flurry of vaccine activity within our communities. We are overwhelmed with 
the positive response we have received and are proud to report falling numbers of COVID-19 cases within the 
majority of the counties our communities reside in. 

In response to these statistics and based on guidance provided by the Centers for Disease Control (CDC), we 
have updated our visitation and resident outing guidelines.

Outing Guidance
	 All residents leaving the Community on an outing will have education on wearing of masks, social 
	 distancing, and hand hygiene. 
		  Fully vaccinated residents do not have to quarantine following an outing if:
			   They have completed final vaccine dose two weeks prior to the outing and can be no 		
			   more than three months past final vaccine dose.
			   They are asymptomatic with no symptoms of COVID-19.
			   They were not exposed to a confirmed positive COVID-19 person.
		  Unvaccinated residents must quarantine based on county positivity:
			   County Positivity <10% - Quarantine for 7 days then negative COVID-19 test
			   County Positivity >10% - Quarantine for 10 days, negative COVID-19 test
			   In addition, residents must be asymptomatic and must not have been exposed

Visitation Guidance
	 Indoor visitation can occur as long as the county positivity rate is under 10% and there have been no 	
	 new cases of COVID-19 within the community in the previous 14 days. Visitors can be accepted if:
		  The visit has been scheduled in advance.
		  The visitor(s) have passed the mandatory screening questionnaire.
		  Masks are worn, proper hand hygiene is practiced, and social distance is maintained. 
	 In-apartment visits can occur if:
		  The visitor is fully vaccinated and presents his/her vaccination record.
		  OR
		  The visitor provides proof of a negative COVID-19 test taken within the last 24 hours.
	 If a visitor is not fully vaccinated or does not wish to test, visits can still occur in designated areas (no 	
	 apartments), with all other criteria met. 

Testing Guidance
	 Jaybird Senior Living will continue to require employees to test for COVID-19 based on the following 		
	 guidelines, unless COVID-19 is identified in the community:
		  Vaccinated Staff – Monthly testing (excluding KY staff that will test bi-weekly)
		  Unvaccinated Staff – Bi-weekly testing

Our team members and residents greatly appreciate your 
continued flexibility and patience as we adhere to the 
recommended guidelines for protecting our most vulnerable.
Please reach out to your Community Director with questions.


